Restrictions on Student Use of Personal Internet-Connected Devices

Taylor Elementary expects a learning environment with limited distractions and the
responsible use of digital technology. It recognizes the research that shows that
frequent cellphone interruptions in the classroom, social media platforms with addictive
algorithms and an increasing level of cyberbullying and online exploitation of young
people, are having a negative impact on instruction, learning, and student mental

health.

Definition

“Personal Internet-Connected Devices” include, but are not limited to, cell phones, tablet
computers, smartwatches, and portable video game systems.

Guidelines/Principles:

Students will have access to school/district-owned technology at an
age-appropriate level that supports learning and the development of digital
technology skills and digital citizenship.

As outlined in an Individual Education Plan (IEP), Learning Support Plan
(LSP), or health plan, schools will exempt specific students from restrictions on
the use of personal internet-connected devices when they are needed for full
inclusion in a specific learning activity.

At the elementary school level, the use of and access to personal
internet-connected devices will not be permitted at any time during the school
day.

The security and storage of personal internet-connected devices is the sole
responsibility of the owner/user. The District assumes no responsibility for the
safety, security, loss, repair or replacement of such devices.



